
 

Dear Remote Learning Academy Parents, 

Welcome to our virtual school! RLA is a new and unique school and we are all making history together 
during this unprecedented time. We have all had a glimpse into what this school will be like for our 
students based on our distance-learning plan from March – June last school year. Our Kindergarten 
students are entering into school with a completely new experience, one that we will be experiencing 
together for the first time.  

Communication will be extremely important as we learn together. Please contact your classroom or 
homeroom teacher with any problems. Reghelp@fairfieldschools.org can assist with IT issues. If your 
issues cannot be resolved, please contact me eroxbee@fairfieldschools.org . 

Dr. James Zavodjancik and I will be hosting a webinar on Tuesday, September 8 at 7:00. A link is on our 
district website. We will to try to answer any remaining questions you may have. Mr. Cummings also 
hosted a webinar last week. A recording of the webinar is on our district website. Our open house will 
be held for classrooms at 7:00 on September 21. I will be presenting a virtual meeting at 6:00 with an 
overview of RLA. More information will be shared with you as we get closer to that date.  

Thank you for your patience as we build this new program. I hope you and your family have a GREAT 
school year. 

Eileen O. Roxbee 

Principal  

Remote Learning Academy 

eroxbee@fairfieldschools.org  
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